
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

12 December 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parent /Guardian 

 

Pupil Safety Awareness 

 

I am writing to highlight an occurrence yesterday afternoon where a senior school pupil was 

approached in Dufferin Avenue, Bangor, around 4pm.  

  

If your daughter is walking to/from the train or bus station please remind them about personal 

safety especially as the early evening is now dark. 

 

Pupils will be reminded in School today again about personal safety at all times and to be aware 

of what is going on around them especially at this busy time of year. 

 

Thank you for taking the time to highlight this important matter to your daughter at home this 

evening. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

W E Thompson 

Headmaster 

 


